
WORSHIP PLANNING REPORT 2021

The Worship Planning group has met throughout the year on Zoom to plan
services, to see how well they have worked and to look at new material. Our
biggest challenge, as last year, has been to continue worship during lockdown.
Skilfully put together by Simon and with much work by those taking part, the

online services have been appreciated by our congregation, by Highfield
Methodist and by people far beyond Sheffield. Throughout there has been a
Wednesday morning service followed by discussion and more recently the
church has been open for private prayer and for a short Sunday afternoon
service. Taize in Advent and Lent, bulb planting at All Souls and Holy Week
meditations have added to our worship. As to when we will be able to worship
together in our bright church building, that is still unknown, but it will happen
one day when it is safe to do so.




